TDP Component News

November
Elementary School

Mrs. Morgan’s class earned the Got Skills goal of listening to others. They also earned a pajama day for participation
in social work group.

Mrs. Johnson’s class earned a fall field trip for having calm lunches. They also started a unit on the birth of America.

Miss. Misial’s class is working on parts of speech and details in their writing. They’re learning about plants, and are
growing their own plants in science. They are learning about CT and N]J in social studies. In health, they’re learning
about nutrition and keeping their bodies healthy. In Got Skills, they are doing Cool School.

Miss Fini’s class earned their group goal of smooth transitions between activities.
They are looking forward to participating in a fall activity of making Apple Crisp.

Mrs. Hrostek’s class completed their insect unit in science and their multiplication unit in math! They enjoyed a
Munchkins breakfast as a surprise reward for their Got Skills goal of waiting for turns!

Mrs. Petrosini’s class just finished sending out their Flat Stanley for Social Studies, and is waiting for his return from
their friends around the US. In science, they are working on a unit on water. Their group goal is showing empathy to
others.

Miss Topar’s class has been working on being safe in school, and is practicing our “safe skills” in the community. They
are going to Silverman’s Farm for a hayride, to feed the animals and pick out a pumpkin.

Miss Christopher’s Class has earned close to 300 “Kindness Stars” since the beginning of the year. They have earned
their “Appropriate Transition” group goal, and were excited to go pumpkin picking at Silverman’s Farm on Halloween.
They are working hard to complete Native American research projects. Students are working in pairs to find out tons
of interesting information on different tribes from across North America. We can’t wait to see the final products!

Mrs. Pontbriant’s Class is learning about cells and why leaves turn color in the fall.
Miss DeMattia’s class is learning about New Mexico and preparing for TDP’s annual Multicultural World Fair! They

are almost done writing their own versions of Dr. Seuss’ And To Think That | Saw It On Mulberry Street. They have
been working on them every Friday, and are just about ready to illustrate!

Mrs. Lombardi’s Class went on a field trip to Silverman’s Farm and got to go on a hay ride, pumpkin pick, and feed
the farm animals! They finished reading Harry Potter and the Sorcerer’s Stone, and celebrated with a Harry Potter
Party! Great job listening and following along with the story!




